
Lions After-School Program 
The Central Lyon School District will be providing an after-school program for the students in 

grades 3-4.  The “Lions” program will work to help students with homework management and 

completion. 

The program will start on Tuesday, October 23rd  

The program runs from 3:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays at the 

Mrs. Herman’s Room downstairs.  Mrs. Herman as the program director. 

 3:20 – 3:30: Meeting in Room (12), use the restroom and get ready for our program 

 3:30 – 4:15: Homework completion 

 4:25 – 4:30: Get ready to go home and start heading out the front door 

Students must be picked up at the front doors of the  

Elementary/Middle School Building at 4:30 p.m.  

Supervision will not be provided after 4:30 p.m. 

If you are interested in having your child participate in the “Lions” After-School program, 

please fill out the form below and return it to the office. 

If you have any questions please call Mr. Engleman/ Mr. Harman at the Elem/M.S. School Office 

at 472-2664. 

 

 

Central Lyon - “Lions” After-School Program 

 

I would like to have my child ________________________________________ attend the 

after-school program. 

Phone number and/or email where I can be contacted from 3:30 to 4:30 p.m.  

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

___________________________________ 

Parent Signature 

 

 


